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1.	Registration	will	be	closed	on	September	15th:		Our	Early	Bird	Registration	closed	on	July	31st.	However,	
you	still	can	register	anytime	now	and	until	October	23rd.		

From	August	1st	until	October	23rd,	our	late	registration	fee	will	include	$50	added	to	the	original	total	
registration	cost:		‘69ers	now	will	pay	a	total	of	$305	and	non-‘69ers	$255.	

The	Registration	Process	itself	will	officially	close	on	September	15,	2019.		However,	people	who	register	
after	September	15th	may	receive	their	vest	and	Reunion	Book	after	our	Reunion.	

2.	Attire	During	our	Reunion:		On	Friday,	Oct.	25th	and	Saturday,	Oct	26th,	we	will	wear	our	navy	blue	vests	
and	our	hats.		We	ask	that	you	wear	a	LONG	sleeved	WHITE	top.			(It	can	be	a	T-Shirt,	a	turtleneck,	a	button-
down	shirt,	or	a	blouse).		We	also	ask	that	you	wear	KHAKI	/	LIGHT	BEIGE	pants.	

Of	course,	wear	your	hats.		That	sure	got	everybody’s	attention.		You	will	receive	your	hat	at	the	Registration	
Wednesday,	Oct.	23rd.	

This	is	important	on	Friday,	Oct.	25th	because	that	is	the	day	we	get	our	medallions	and	will	have	group	
pictures	taken	both	at	Chapel	Hall	and	the	Medallion	Ceremony.		Saturday,	Oct.	26th	we	wear	the	same	thing	
again	for	the	Class	Parade	around	the	football	field.		

Again,	we	want	to	look	good	in	our	outfit	and	our	famous	hats.	

Tip:		It	is	up	to	you	to	wear	the	same	shirt/pants	for	two	days	or	bring	two	white	tops	and	two	khaki/beige	
pants,	so	you	don’t	have	to	wear	the	same	things	for	two	days.	

Saturday	night,	Oct.	25th,	we	recommend	you	wear	your	business	casual	for	our	banquet.	

3.	For	Reunion	Non-Attendees:	Order	Form	for	Reunion	Book	&	Vest:		I	am	re-sending	you	a	copy	of	the	
Special	Order	Form	in	a	separate	attachment	on	your	email.	If	you	wish	to	order	a	vest	and/or	a	copy	of	our	
Reunion	Book,	you	need	to	fill	out	the	order	form	and	mail	to	Doris	(Fowler)	Schwarz,	2172	Blackville,	The	
Villages,	FL	32162.		

All	orders	from	Reunion	non-attendees	must	be	submitted	to	us	by	September	15,	2019.		We	will	mail	the	
packages	after	our	Reunion.	

4.		More	Questions???:		If	you	have	questions	or	concerns,	please	feel	free	to	email	us	using	this	email	
address:	goldengallaudet1969@gmail.com.	One	of	our	Reunion	Committee	members	will	respond	within	48	
hours.	

On	the	next	page,	please	find	a	copy	of	the	Special	Order	Form	for	Reunion	non-attendees	for	ordering	vests	
and	Reunion	books.	Remember	the	deadline	for	submitting	your	order	to	us	by	September	15th.	
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